From:
To: Manston Airport

Subject: Reopening of Manston Airport
Date: 09 November 2021 22:47:21

## Dear Sirs.

I write to deplore the planned reopening of the former Manston Airport. Such a project would make a nonsense of UK claims to be combating global warming, because of the increase in air travel it promotes. Its history of short-haul flights within the UK is a list of exactly what sort of travel should not be encouraged if we are trying to cut greenhouse gas emissions. Air travel within and from the UK should be scaled down, not further developed.

Yours faithfully,

C. M. Jackson-Houlston

